
From: Esmeralda Lorenzo Fernández <esmeraldaadoracion.lorenzo@uva.es> 
Date: 3 January 2018 at 14:30 
Subject: UNIVERSITY OF VALLADOLID- International Staff Week 
To: Esmeralda Lorenzo Fernández <esmeraldaadoracion.lorenzo@uva.es> 
 

 

Dear Partner, 

  

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to our 1st International Staff Week at the Language 

Center of the University of Valladolid (Spain) to be held from 7th to 11th May 2018. 

  

We welcome participation from both academic  and administrative staff. The focus of the week 

will be on the Spanish language, dealing with other aspects such as Spanish culture, higher 

education system and economy.  

  

Please find the information regarding this International Staff Week on the following 

link http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/1st-international-staff-week-spanish 

  

Application deadline: April 27th, 2018 

  

Should you need any further information, please kindly e-

mail isabel@funge.uva.es or rcaramazanag@funge.uva.es 
  
Kind regards, 

Esmeralda 
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